
First Saturday Chess 
 
 

 

The Doylestown Borough Parks & Recreation Board is happy to 
announce the return of First Saturday Chess. This free program is 
open to players of all ages and abilities. These games will be held 
outside at the Doylestown Historical Society Park from 11a.m. to 2 
p.m. on June 4, July 2, August 6, September 3, and October 1. 
Additional outside tables will be available. In case of inclement 
weather, chess will be played in The Syd and Sharon Martin Barn 
located in the back of the park. 

 
Doylestown Historical Society Park is located just behind the 
Doylestown Historical Society Building at 56 South Main Street. The 
Doylestown Parks and Recreation Board would like to publicly thank 
the Doylestown Historical Society for providing a permanent location 
for the First Saturday Chess Program. 

 
First Saturday Chess provides an opportunity for any participant to 
enjoy a great game in a friendly, relaxed atmosphere. Chess sets are 
provided, however, feel free to bring your own lucky set. For more 
information, call the Doylestown Borough office at 215-345-4140. 


